Accredited Standards Committee*
X3, Information Processing Systems

Doc. No.: X3T9.2/92-186
Date: December 8, 1992
Project: 791-D

Ref. Doc.: X3T9.2/92-81

Reply to: Mr. Del Shoemaker
Digital Equipment Corp.
3020 Hamaker Ct. Suite 501
Fairfax, VA 22031
Ph: (703) 207-6359
Fx: (703) 207-6356

Mr. Roland Whatcott
Novell, Inc.

122 East 1700 South
Provo, UT 84606

Subject: Response to Public Review Comment #1 on BSR X3.221, AT Attachment

Dear Mr. Whatcott:

Thank you for your interest in the draft AT Attachment standard, BSR X3.221. Your comment
points out that there is a need to determine whether the ATA device supports read/write multiple
commands correctly and that there is a need for a method of determining the read/write multiple
block size.

X3T9.2 has accepted your comments and incorporated changes to accomodate your concerns
although not exactly in the same manner as you proposed. Enclosed is a copy of latest revision
of the AT Attachment draft standard which includes these changes.

We appreciate your interest in improving the draft AT Attachment standard.

Please send a written statement to the X3 Secretariat (Attn: Lynn Barra) within fifteen days
saying whether you accept or reject this response. If you do not respond within fifteen days, the

Secretariat will assume that you have withdrawn the comment.

Sincerely,

Del Shoemaker, Chair X3T9

cc:  Lynn Barra, X3 Secretariat
John Lohmeyer, X3T9.2 Chair

*Operating under the procedures of The American National Standards Institute.
X3 Secretariat, Computer and Business Equipment Manufacturers Association (CBEMA)
1250 Eye Street NW, Suite 200, Washington, DC 20005-3922
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